












February 3, 2021
 
Del Carmen Consulting, LLC 
Dr. Alex del Carmen 
3122 Westwood Drive 
Arlington, TX 76012 
 
Dear Dr. Del Carmen, 
 
 Pursuant to our conversation, the Williamson County Sheriff’s Office is hereby retaining 
the services of your firm to ensure that we are in compliance with the Sandra Bland Act and the 
Texas Racial Profiling Law.  We understand that this service will be performed from February 4, 
2021 until September 30, 2021.  The fee for the current year will be $4,850 and will include the 
following services: 
 
a) Perform one quarterly audit on the data collected. 
 
b) Perform an annual search analysis as required by the Sandra Bland Act.

c) Prepare and draft the annual racial profiling report while addressing all of the legally required 
analytical components.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Williamson County Sheriff’s Office 
Mike Gleason 
Sheriff 
 
 




